
Hi! My name is Ms. Leah and I will be your student’s 5th  grade teacher for the 
2023-2024 school year! This will be my 6th  year teaching, all at Borton. This 
summer, I stayed busy teaching summer school, exercising, watching Netflix, 
playing video games, watching TikTok, painting and hanging out with my dog 
Suzie. Here is a little more about me… 

S

My Childhood 
I grew up just north of Tucson in Oro 

Valley. I attended Harelson Elementary, 
Cross Middle, and Canyon del Oro High 
chool in the Amphitheater District. As a 

kid, my favorite hobbies were swimming 
and ballet class.  

My Education 
After high school, I attended the University 
of Arizona where I received my Bachelor of 
Science in Speech, Language, and Hearing 

Sciences. Later, I attended Northern Arizona 
University in Flagstaff, AZ where I received 

my Master of Education in Elementary 
Education. 

My  Favorites 
Subjects: Math and Science  
Food: Toast   
Drink: Caramel Latte 
Dessert: Mint Chocolate Chip Ice cream  
Colors: Forest Green, pastel pink, teal Book: 
Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince  
Movie: Coraline   
TV show: Adventure Time  
Season: Winter (I love snow and rain!)  
Sport: Basketball  
My Dream: to move northern Europe 

Contact Me  
Email: Leah.spencer@tusd1.org 
Phone number: (520) 338-9178  




